
  

 

 

 

 

 

Arbour House School 

15-17 Glendinning Avenue 

Weymouth 

Dorset 
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15th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted to share with you the news that our application to the Department of 
Education to increase pupil capacity and register an additional school site has finally 
been approved.  Ofsted were commissioned by the DfE to carry out a Material Change 
inspection as part of that application process and their report is now approved and 
published on our school website but enclosed here too. 

As many of you are already aware the additional site – Maen - is in Dorchester and is in 
the final stages of its completion in preparation for pupils.   

Whilst this is a very exciting time for the school we appreciate that for many of you this 
may well give rise to a number of concerns or queries.  To that effect, we have complied 
a list of potential questions and answers enclosed here which we hope you will find 
helpful.   

If you have any further questions or would like to know more please do discuss this with 
your child’s teacher or contact us directly. 

Potens and the school team are currently planning an Open Day at Maen on June 22nd 
and we do hope that you will be able to join us.  An invitation with further information 
will be sent to you in due course. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 


